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_____________________________
The work on the H.26L project has progressed well, although the time between the Santa Barbara and Pattaya meetings has seemed very short.  There has been a great deal of activity on our project, including many discussions on our email reflector, many input documents to the Pattaya meeting, and progress at the management level in converging toward the formation of a joint team with the MPEG organization to produce a unification of efforts in VCEG and MPEG on the next generation video of coding standardization.

For more meaningful information about the status of work on the project, refer to the meeting reports of the Santa Barbara VCEG meeting and the Geneva WP3 meeting and the list of input contributions to the Pattaya meeting.  Insufficient time was unfortunately found to produce a detailed ad hoc report.
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